
Wah Kwai Community Hall temporary
shelter opened

     In light of a power breakdown at Wah Oi House in Wah Kwai Estate, the
Southern District Office (SDO) this evening (January 9) has opened a
temporary shelter at the Wah Kwai Community Hall (located in Wah Kwai Estate,
Kellett Bay) for residents in need.

     The SDO will closely monitor the situation and liaise with other
government departments to provide residents with appropriate assistance.
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